Newton, Victoria [TOS]

From: Moss, Michael J. [DOT] <Michael. Moss@iowadot.us>
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2024 8:58 AM

To: Newton, Victoria [TOS]

Cc: Schuhardt, Whitney

Subject: FW: DNR Drainage Taxes - Batch 3 - Final
Attachments: 9.24.24 Drainage Tax.xlsx; Jackson.pdf; Muscatine.pdf
Ms. Newton,

I recommend Executive Council approval of payment in the amount of $3,656.98 for special tax assessments
against State owned land under the jurisdiction of the lowa Department of Natural Resources located in Jackson
County and Muscatine County.

Please let me know if there is anything else you or the council members need in order to approve payment of
these special assessments.

Regards,

Michael J. Moss

Michael J. Moss

Assistant Attorney General

Office of the Attorney General of lowa

Transportation Division

800 Lincoln Way

Ames, lowa 50010

Main: (515) 239-1521 | Direct: (515) 239-1524

Email: Michael.moss@iowadot.us | www.iowaattorneygeneral.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message (including any attachments) may be confidential or protected by one or
more of the following: the attorney-client privilege, attorney work product doctrine, or applicable laws. If you are not the
intended recipient or have received this message in error, please: (1) do not read, print, copy, distribute or use it in any
way; (2) permanently delete or destroy the message (including any attachments); and (3) notify the sender immediately by
reply email or telephone. Any unintended transmission of this email message does not constitute a waiver of any
applicable privilege or protection. Thank you.

From: Schuhardt, Whitney <whitney.schuhardt@dnr.iowa.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2024 7:54 AM

To: ExecutiveCouncil [TOS] <ExecutiveCouncil@tos.iowa.gov>; Moss, Michael J. [DOT] <Michael.Moss@iowadot.us>
Subject: DNR Drainage Taxes - Batch 3 - Final

CAUTION:
This email originated from outside the lowa Department of Transportation.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Victoria and Mike,



Pursuant to lowa Code Section 468.43, the attached statements for drainage taxes against land under jurisdiction of the lowa
Department of Natural Resources are enclosed for consideration by the lowa Executive Council.

Mike, please review and provide your concurrence.

The attached list (grouped and subtotaled by county) delineates the amount of drainage taxes due for each county. The
assessment receipt number, DNR area names and drainage district names are also included.

Each of the listed drainage tax statements has been examined and found to be legitimate. Payment is respectfully
recommended for each. No recommendation is made regarding penalties or interest, which may be listed on the statements.

Victoria - I'm going to interoffice these over to you.

Thanks,
Whitney

Whitney Schuhardt

Administrative Assistant

Land, Waters, and Engineering Bureau
Department of Natural Resources

6200 Park Ave Ste 200, Des Moines, IA 50321
515-250-3617
whitney.schuhardt@dnr.iowa.gov
www.iowadnr.gov
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